
 CITY OF COOS BAY CITY COUNCIL 
Agenda Staff Report 

 
 

MEETING DATE 
 June 20, 2017  

 
              AGENDA ITEM NUMBER                    
                              

 
 
TO: Mayor Benetti and City Councilors 
 
FROM:  Gary McCullough, Chief of Police 
 
THROUGH: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
  

ISSUE:   OLCC License Renewals for 7 Devils Brewing  
 

SUMMARY: 
 
Representatives from 7 Devils Brewing have applied for renewal of their OLCC License for 2017.  
 

ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If it pleases the Council, please recommend the approval of the 7 Devils Brewing OLCC License 
renewal. 
 
  

BACKGROUND:  
 
Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 471.166 establishes the process for local governments to make 
recommendations to OLCC regarding approval of or denial of initial OLCC license applications and 
subsequent yearly renewals.  As part of the process, the Police Department reviews all initial and 
renewal applications to ensure compliance with applicable regulations. The City Council is charged 
with the responsibility for recommending approval or denial of these applications to the Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission bases on information submitted by the Police Department. 
 
On June 1, 2017, Representatives from 7 Devils Brewing submitted a renewal application for their 
existing OLCC license at their store.  Records Supervisor Christine Esperance has reviewed the 
renewal application and conducted a records check of the business and applicants. The 
investigation revealed no information that would prohibit the approval of the application.  
 
   

BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
None 
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TO: Mayor Benetti and City Councilors 
 
FROM:  Gary McCullough, Chief of Police 
 
THROUGH: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
  
ISSUE:   OLCC License Renewals for Abbey’s Legendary Pizza of Coos Bay 
 

 

SUMMARY: 
 
Representatives from Abbey’s Legendary Pizza of Coos Bay have applied for renewal of their OLCC 
License for 2017.  
 
ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If it pleases the Council, please recommend the approval of the Abbey’s Legendary Pizza of Coos 
Bay OLCC License renewal. 
 
  
BACKGROUND:  
 
Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 471.166 establishes the process for local governments to make 
recommendations to OLCC regarding approval of or denial of initial OLCC license applications and 
subsequent yearly renewals.  As part of the process, the Police Department reviews all initial and 
renewal applications to ensure compliance with applicable regulations. The City Council is charged 
with the responsibility for recommending approval or denial of these applications to the Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission bases on information submitted by the Police Department. 
 
On May 18, 2017, Representatives from Abbey’s Legendary Pizza of Coos Bay submitted a renewal 
application for their existing OLCC license at their store.  Records Supervisor Christine Esperance 
has reviewed the renewal application and conducted a records check of the business and 
applicants. The investigation revealed no information that would prohibit the approval of the 
application.  
 
   
BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
None 
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TO: Mayor Benetti and City Councilors 
 
FROM:  Gary McCullough, Chief of Police 
 
THROUGH: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
  

ISSUE:   OLCC License Renewals for Best Western Holiday Motel  
 

SUMMARY: 
 
Representatives from Best Western Holiday Motel have applied for renewal of their OLCC License 
for 2017.  
 

ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If it pleases the Council, please recommend the approval of the Best Western Holiday Motel OLCC 
License renewal. 
 
  

BACKGROUND:  
 
Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 471.166 establishes the process for local governments to make 
recommendations to OLCC regarding approval of or denial of initial OLCC license applications and 
subsequent yearly renewals.  As part of the process, the Police Department reviews all initial and 
renewal applications to ensure compliance with applicable regulations. The City Council is charged 
with the responsibility for recommending approval or denial of these applications to the Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission bases on information submitted by the Police Department. 
 
On June 2, 2017, Representatives from Best Western Holiday Motel submitted a renewal application 
for their existing OLCC license at their store.  Records Supervisor Christine Esperance has reviewed 
the renewal application and conducted a records check of the business and applicants. The 
investigation revealed no information that would prohibit the approval of the application.  
 
   

BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
None 
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TO: Mayor Benetti and City Councilors 
 
FROM:  Gary McCullough, Chief of Police 
 
THROUGH: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
  

ISSUE:   OLCC License Renewals for the Coach House 
 

 

SUMMARY: 
 
Representatives from the Coach House have applied for renewal of their OLCC License for 2017.  
 

ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If it pleases the Council, please recommend the approval of the Coach House OLCC License 
renewal. 
 
  

BACKGROUND:  
 
Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 471.166 establishes the process for local governments to make 
recommendations to OLCC regarding approval of or denial of initial OLCC license applications and 
subsequent yearly renewals.  As part of the process, the Police Department reviews all initial and 
renewal applications to ensure compliance with applicable regulations. The City Council is charged 
with the responsibility for recommending approval or denial of these applications to the Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission bases on information submitted by the Police Department. 
 
On June 1, 2017, Representatives from Coach House submitted a renewal application for their 
existing OLCC license at their store.  Records Supervisor Christine Esperance has reviewed the 
renewal application and conducted a records check of the business and applicants. The 
investigation revealed no information that would prohibit the approval of the application.  
 
   

BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
None 
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TO: Mayor Benetti and City Councilors 
 
FROM:  Gary McCullough, Chief of Police 
 
THROUGH: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
  

ISSUE:   OLCC License Renewals for Coney Station #1 
 

SUMMARY: 
 
Representatives from Coney Station #1 have applied for renewal of their OLCC License for 2017.  
 

ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If it pleases the Council, please recommend the approval of the Coney Station #1 OLCC License 
renewal. 
 
  

BACKGROUND:  
 
Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 471.166 establishes the process for local governments to make 
recommendations to OLCC regarding approval of or denial of initial OLCC license applications and 
subsequent yearly renewals.  As part of the process, the Police Department reviews all initial and 
renewal applications to ensure compliance with applicable regulations. The City Council is charged 
with the responsibility for recommending approval or denial of these applications to the Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission bases on information submitted by the Police Department. 
 
On June 5, 2017, Representatives from Coney Station #1 submitted a renewal application for their 
existing OLCC license at their store.  Records Supervisor Christine Esperance has reviewed the 
renewal application and conducted a records check of the business and applicants. The 
investigation revealed no information that would prohibit the approval of the application.  
 
   

BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
None 
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TO: Mayor Benetti and City Councilors 
 
FROM:  Gary McCullough, Chief of Police 
 
THROUGH: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
  
ISSUE:   OLCC License Renewals for Dave’s Pizza 
 

 

SUMMARY: 
 
Representatives from Dave’s Pizza have applied for renewal of their OLCC License for 2017.  
 
ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If it pleases the Council, please recommend the approval of the Dave’s Pizza OLCC License 
renewal. 
 
  
BACKGROUND:  
 
Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 471.166 establishes the process for local governments to make 
recommendations to OLCC regarding approval of or denial of initial OLCC license applications and 
subsequent yearly renewals.  As part of the process, the Police Department reviews all initial and 
renewal applications to ensure compliance with applicable regulations. The City Council is charged 
with the responsibility for recommending approval or denial of these applications to the Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission bases on information submitted by the Police Department. 
 
On May 26, 2017, Representatives from Dave’s Pizza submitted a renewal application for their 
existing OLCC license at their store.  Records Supervisor Christine Esperance has reviewed the 
renewal application and conducted a records check of the business and applicants. The 
investigation revealed no information that would prohibit the approval of the application.  
 
   
BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
None 
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TO: Mayor Benetti and City Councilors 
 
FROM:  Gary McCullough, Chief of Police 
 
THROUGH: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
  

ISSUE:   OLCC License Renewals for Fast Mart 

SUMMARY: 
 
Representatives from Fast Mart have applied for renewal of their OLCC License for 2017.  
 

ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If it pleases the Council, please recommend the approval of the Fast Mart OLCC License renewal. 
 
  

BACKGROUND:  
 
Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 471.166 establishes the process for local governments to make 
recommendations to OLCC regarding approval of or denial of initial OLCC license applications and 
subsequent yearly renewals.  As part of the process, the Police Department reviews all initial and 
renewal applications to ensure compliance with applicable regulations. The City Council is charged 
with the responsibility for recommending approval or denial of these applications to the Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission bases on information submitted by the Police Department. 
 
On May 23, 2017, Representatives from Fast Mart submitted a renewal application for their existing 
OLCC license at their store.  Records Supervisor Christine Esperance has reviewed the renewal 
application and conducted a records check of the business and applicants. The investigation 
revealed no information that would prohibit the approval of the application.  
 
   

BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
None 
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TO: Mayor Benetti and City Councilors 
 
FROM:  Gary McCullough, Chief of Police 
 
THROUGH: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
  

ISSUE:   OLCC License Renewals for the Lighthouse Market 
 

 

SUMMARY: 
 
Representatives from the Lighthouse Market have applied for renewal of their OLCC License for 
2017.  
 

ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If it pleases the Council, please recommend the approval of the Lighthouse Market OLCC License 
renewal. 
 
  

BACKGROUND:  
 
Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 471.166 establishes the process for local governments to make 
recommendations to OLCC regarding approval of or denial of initial OLCC license applications and 
subsequent yearly renewals.  As part of the process, the Police Department reviews all initial and 
renewal applications to ensure compliance with applicable regulations. The City Council is charged 
with the responsibility for recommending approval or denial of these applications to the Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission bases on information submitted by the Police Department. 
 
On June 5, 2017, Representatives from the Lighthouse Market submitted a renewal application for 
their existing OLCC license at their store.  Records Supervisor Christine Esperance has reviewed 
the renewal application and conducted a records check of the business and applicants. The 
investigation revealed no information that would prohibit the approval of the application.  
 
   

BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
None 
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TO: Mayor Benetti and City Councilors 
 
FROM:  Gary McCullough, Chief of Police 
 
THROUGH: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
  

ISSUE:   OLCC License Renewals for Little Italy 
 

SUMMARY: 
 
Representatives from Little Italy have applied for renewal of their OLCC License for 2017.  
 

ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If it pleases the Council, please recommend the approval of the Little Italy OLCC License renewal. 
 
  

BACKGROUND:  
 
Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 471.166 establishes the process for local governments to make 
recommendations to OLCC regarding approval of or denial of initial OLCC license applications and 
subsequent yearly renewals.  As part of the process, the Police Department reviews all initial and 
renewal applications to ensure compliance with applicable regulations. The City Council is charged 
with the responsibility for recommending approval or denial of these applications to the Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission bases on information submitted by the Police Department. 
 
On May 22, 2017, Representatives from Little Italy submitted a renewal application for their existing 
OLCC license at their store.  Records Supervisor Christine Esperance has reviewed the renewal 
application and conducted a records check of the business and applicants. The investigation 
revealed no information that would prohibit the approval of the application.  
 
   

BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
None 
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TO: Mayor Benetti and City Councilors 
 
FROM:  Gary McCullough, Chief of Police 
 
THROUGH: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
  

ISSUE:   OLCC License Renewals for the Oregon Wine Cellars 
 

 

SUMMARY: 
 
Representatives from the Oregon Wine Cellars have applied for renewal of their OLCC License for 
2017.  
 

ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If it pleases the Council, please recommend the approval of the Oregon Wine Cellars OLCC License 
renewal. 
 
  

BACKGROUND:  
 
Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 471.166 establishes the process for local governments to make 
recommendations to OLCC regarding approval of or denial of initial OLCC license applications and 
subsequent yearly renewals.  As part of the process, the Police Department reviews all initial and 
renewal applications to ensure compliance with applicable regulations. The City Council is charged 
with the responsibility for recommending approval or denial of these applications to the Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission bases on information submitted by the Police Department. 
 
On June 1, 2017, Representatives from the Oregon Wine Cellars submitted a renewal application 
for their existing OLCC license at their store.  Records Supervisor Christine Esperance has reviewed 
the renewal application and conducted a records check of the business and applicants. The 
investigation revealed no information that would prohibit the approval of the application.  
 
   

BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
None 
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TO: Mayor Benetti and City Councilors 
 
FROM:  Gary McCullough, Chief of Police 
 
THROUGH: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
  

ISSUE:   OLCC License Renewals for the Red Lion Hotel 
 

 

SUMMARY: 
 
Representatives from the Red Lion Hotel have applied for renewal of their OLCC License for 2017.  
 

ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If it pleases the Council, please recommend the approval of the Red Lion Hotel OLCC License 
renewal. 
 
  

BACKGROUND:  
 
Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 471.166 establishes the process for local governments to make 
recommendations to OLCC regarding approval of or denial of initial OLCC license applications and 
subsequent yearly renewals.  As part of the process, the Police Department reviews all initial and 
renewal applications to ensure compliance with applicable regulations. The City Council is charged 
with the responsibility for recommending approval or denial of these applications to the Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission bases on information submitted by the Police Department. 
 
On June 5, 2017, Representatives from the Red Lion Hotel submitted a renewal application for their 
existing OLCC license at their store.  Records Supervisor Christine Esperance has reviewed the 
renewal application and conducted a records check of the business and applicants. The 
investigation revealed no information that would prohibit the approval of the application.  
 
   

BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
None 
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TO: Mayor Benetti and City Councilors 
 
FROM:  Gary McCullough, Chief of Police 
 
THROUGH: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
  

ISSUE:   OLCC License Renewals for Rodeo Steakhouse Grill 
 

SUMMARY: 
 
Representatives from Rodeo Steakhouse Grill have applied for renewal of their OLCC License for 
2017.  
 

ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If it pleases the Council, please recommend the approval of the Rodeo Steakhouse Grill OLCC 
License renewal. 
 
  

BACKGROUND:  
 
Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 471.166 establishes the process for local governments to make 
recommendations to OLCC regarding approval of or denial of initial OLCC license applications and 
subsequent yearly renewals.  As part of the process, the Police Department reviews all initial and 
renewal applications to ensure compliance with applicable regulations. The City Council is charged 
with the responsibility for recommending approval or denial of these applications to the Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission bases on information submitted by the Police Department. 
 
On May 26, 2017, Representatives from Rodeo Steakhouse Grill submitted a renewal application for 
their existing OLCC license at their store.  Records Supervisor Christine Esperance has reviewed 
the renewal application and conducted a records check of the business and applicants. The 
investigation revealed no information that would prohibit the approval of the application.  
 
   

BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
None 
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TO: Mayor Benetti and City Councilors 
 
FROM:  Gary McCullough, Chief of Police 
 
THROUGH: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
  

ISSUE:   OLCC License Renewals for Safeway Store #1556 
 

 

SUMMARY: 
 
Representatives from Safeway Store #1556 have applied for renewal of their OLCC License for 
2017.  
 

ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If it pleases the Council, please recommend the approval of the Safeway Store #1556 OLCC 
License renewal. 
 
  

BACKGROUND:  
 
Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 471.166 establishes the process for local governments to make 
recommendations to OLCC regarding approval of or denial of initial OLCC license applications and 
subsequent yearly renewals.  As part of the process, the Police Department reviews all initial and 
renewal applications to ensure compliance with applicable regulations. The City Council is charged 
with the responsibility for recommending approval or denial of these applications to the Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission bases on information submitted by the Police Department. 
 
On May 10, 2017, Representatives from Safeway Store #1556 submitted a renewal application for 
their existing OLCC license at their store.  Records Supervisor Christine Esperance has reviewed 
the renewal application and conducted a records check of the business and applicants. The 
investigation revealed no information that would prohibit the approval of the application.  
 
   

BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
None 
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TO: Mayor Benetti and City Councilors 
 
FROM:  Gary McCullough, Chief of Police 
 
THROUGH: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
  

ISSUE:   OLCC License Renewals for the Silver Dollar Tavern 
 

 

SUMMARY: 
 
Representatives from the Silver Dollar Tavern have applied for renewal of their OLCC License for 
2017.  
 

ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If it pleases the Council, please recommend the approval of the Silver Dollar Tavern OLCC License 
renewal. 
 
  

BACKGROUND:  
 
Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 471.166 establishes the process for local governments to make 
recommendations to OLCC regarding approval of or denial of initial OLCC license applications and 
subsequent yearly renewals.  As part of the process, the Police Department reviews all initial and 
renewal applications to ensure compliance with applicable regulations. The City Council is charged 
with the responsibility for recommending approval or denial of these applications to the Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission bases on information submitted by the Police Department. 
 
On April 20, 2017, Representatives from the Silver Dollar Tavern submitted a renewal application for 
their existing OLCC license at their store.  Records Supervisor Christine Esperance has reviewed 
the renewal application and conducted a records check of the business and applicants. The 
investigation revealed no information that would prohibit the approval of the application.  
 
   

BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
None 
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TO: Mayor Benetti and City Councilors 
 
FROM:  Gary McCullough, Chief of Police 
 
THROUGH: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
  

ISSUE:   OLCC License Renewals for the Spotlight Country Bar & Nightclub 
 

 

SUMMARY: 
 
Representatives from the Spotlight Country Bar & Nightclub have applied for renewal of their OLCC 
License for 2017.  
 

ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If it pleases the Council, please recommend the approval of the Spotlight Country Bar & Nightclub 
OLCC License renewal. 
 
  

BACKGROUND:  
 
Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 471.166 establishes the process for local governments to make 
recommendations to OLCC regarding approval of or denial of initial OLCC license applications and 
subsequent yearly renewals.  As part of the process, the Police Department reviews all initial and 
renewal applications to ensure compliance with applicable regulations. The City Council is charged 
with the responsibility for recommending approval or denial of these applications to the Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission bases on information submitted by the Police Department. 
 
On May 31, 2017, Representatives from the Spotlight Country Bar & Nightclub submitted a renewal 
application for their existing OLCC license at their store.  Records Supervisor Christine Esperance 
has reviewed the renewal application and conducted a records check of the business and 
applicants. The investigation revealed no information that would prohibit the approval of the 
application.  
 
   

BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
None 
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TO: Mayor Benetti and City Councilors 
 
FROM:  Gary McCullough, Chief of Police 
 
THROUGH: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
  
ISSUE:   OLCC License Renewals for the Sumin’s Restaurant 
 

 

SUMMARY: 
 
Representatives from the Sumin’s Restaurant have applied for renewal of their OLCC License for 
2017.  
 
ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If it pleases the Council, please recommend the approval of the Sumin’s Restaurant OLCC License 
renewal. 
 
  
BACKGROUND:  
 
Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 471.166 establishes the process for local governments to make 
recommendations to OLCC regarding approval of or denial of initial OLCC license applications and 
subsequent yearly renewals.  As part of the process, the Police Department reviews all initial and 
renewal applications to ensure compliance with applicable regulations. The City Council is charged 
with the responsibility for recommending approval or denial of these applications to the Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission bases on information submitted by the Police Department. 
 
On May 16, 2017, Representatives from the Sumin’s Restaurant submitted a renewal application for 
their existing OLCC license at their store.  Records Supervisor Christine Esperance has reviewed 
the renewal application and conducted a records check of the business and applicants. The 
investigation revealed no information that would prohibit the approval of the application.  
 
   
BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
None 
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TO: Mayor Benetti and City Councilors 
 
FROM:  Gary McCullough, Chief of Police 
 
THROUGH: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
  

ISSUE:   OLCC License Renewals for the T N T Market  
 

 

SUMMARY: 
 
Representatives from the T N T Market have applied for renewal of their OLCC License for 2017.  
 

ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If it pleases the Council, please recommend the approval of the T N T Market OLCC License 
renewal. 
 
  

BACKGROUND:  
 
Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 471.166 establishes the process for local governments to make 
recommendations to OLCC regarding approval of or denial of initial OLCC license applications and 
subsequent yearly renewals.  As part of the process, the Police Department reviews all initial and 
renewal applications to ensure compliance with applicable regulations. The City Council is charged 
with the responsibility for recommending approval or denial of these applications to the Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission bases on information submitted by the Police Department. 
 
On May 11, 2017, Representatives from the T N T Market submitted a renewal application for their 
existing OLCC license at their store.  Records Supervisor Christine Esperance has reviewed the 
renewal application and conducted a records check of the business and applicants. The 
investigation revealed no information that would prohibit the approval of the application.  
 
   

BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
None 
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TO: Mayor Benetti and City Councilors 
 
FROM:  Gary McCullough, Chief of Police 
 
THROUGH: Rodger Craddock, City Manager 
  

ISSUE:   OLCC License Renewals for the Tokyo Bistro   
 

 

SUMMARY: 
 
Representatives from the Tokyo Bistro have applied for renewal of their OLCC License for 2017.  
 

ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
If it pleases the Council, please recommend the approval of the Tokyo Bistro OLCC License 
renewal. 
 
  

BACKGROUND:  
 
Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 471.166 establishes the process for local governments to make 
recommendations to OLCC regarding approval of or denial of initial OLCC license applications and 
subsequent yearly renewals.  As part of the process, the Police Department reviews all initial and 
renewal applications to ensure compliance with applicable regulations. The City Council is charged 
with the responsibility for recommending approval or denial of these applications to the Oregon 
Liquor Control Commission bases on information submitted by the Police Department. 
 
On April 20, 2017, Representatives from the Tokyo Bistro submitted a renewal application for their 
existing OLCC license at their store.  Records Supervisor Christine Esperance has reviewed the 
renewal application and conducted a records check of the business and applicants. The 
investigation revealed no information that would prohibit the approval of the application.  
 
   

BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 
 
None 
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